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Office of the State Auditor
P.O. Box 956
Jackson, Mississippi 39205

Re: Annual Audit
Accompanying this letter is a copy of the financial report of the Town of Ashland,

Meississippi , for the fiscal year ended September 30, 2018. A separate management letter
was not written to the town in connection with this audit.

Mayor
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